


 
 

 

 

 
Date of DCCECE’s Follow-up: 12/30/2021  Type of Follow-up: Email. Visit 1/4/22. 
 
Details from Follow-up: Staff report that client has been doing well and continues to reside 
at facility. Video footage reviewed of incident which occurred 12/4/21 starting at 5:00PM at 
Chestnut House (PRTF). Camera footage shows client being brought in by two staff and 
placed in seclusion room. Several times throughout seclusion client uses items of clothing to 
place around his neck as if to attempt suicide. Staff always immediately retrieve items. No 
improper restraints nor physical injury were observed happening to client by staff during 
incident. Facility is working with DCCECE Licensing in implement plan for timely 
reporting in the future. Plan involves nursing staff sending a brief notification when 
attending incident. 
 

 

  




